
UPDATE TO THE CALL (you can check the original rectification decree to the call here: 
https://www.unina.it/documents/11958/56904538/DOTT_IA_ciclo40_20240607_bando_rettifica.p
df) 

 

in Annex A) of Rectoral Decree No. 2446 dated June 7, 2024, concerning the national interest PhD 

program in Artificial Intelligence, the University of Florence, along with the scholarship funded by 

it, has been removed from the affiliated locations. Instead, a scholarship fully funded by Redworm 

Società Agricola Srl has been included. The number of funded positions remains unchanged. 


